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Billy Smith, FASPE, is the executive director/CEO of the American Society of Plumbing 
Engineers (ASPE). He is responsible for the administration, management, and financial 
operations of ASPE and implements policies and procedures established by the ASPE 
Board of Directors.  
 
Billy provides professional administrative and management support and financial 
expertise to ASPE’s local chapters and for all the organization’s activities and programs. 
In addition, he represents the interests of ASPE and the plumbing engineering 
community in codes and standards activities and serves as a technical resource for 
ASPE staff and members.  
 
Billy continues to build and maintain relationships with other industry organizations to 
ensure that the public’s health and safety are kept at the forefront of legislation and 
regulations regarding plumbing system design, installation, inspection, and 
maintenance. 
 
In 2014, he joined ASPE as senior director of technical and regulatory affairs, serving as 
main liaison with the plumbing industry’s code-writing and standards-developing 
organizations. 
 
In 1993, he joined ASPE as an affiliate member and is currently a full member. Billy 
accepted a leadership role in 2002 when he was appointed to the ASPE Board of 
Directors as society affiliate liaison, and during his tenure the position evolved into vice 
president, affiliate. He also served as chair of ASPE’s Exhibitors Advisory Committee for 
several years. Billy was elected to ASPE’s College of Fellows in 2012 and received 
ASPE’s Distinguished Service Award that same year. 
 
He has actively participated in the codes and standards development activities of other 
industry organizations, including the American Rainwater Catchment Systems 
Association, ASSE International, ASME International, ASTM International, CSA Group, 
the International Association of Plumbing and Mechanical Officials, International Code 
Council, and Plumbing and Drainage Institute. 
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